
16,Sussex Square,W.

Jun©-10th. 1907.

Dear Lfedam,

Many thanks for your letter of the 8th. irist. The 

letter I received on the 6th. inst. was addressed to me and not 

to Miss Bell. I happened to keep the envelope, which T now

enclose. Miss Bell has not yet had an invitation to Join, hut 

I think would like to do so.

Would you kindly tell me if as vice-president I am

entitled to attend your meetings? I never receive notices from you

and am quite in the dark as to the Society’s doings.

I shall hope to see you some day, and will try to

come to the Office if possible.

Yours faithfully

Mi s s P. St rach ey,

Central Society for Women’s Suffrage,

85, Victoria Street, S. W.


